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FRESNQ, CALIFORNIA 93710 www.tamcz-architects.com

September 15,2008

Re: Castle Construction — Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

TAM+CZ, LLP, Architects recently had the opportunity to work with Castle Construction on one of our
many projects for Central Unified School District; specifically McKinley Elementary School, and found
both Jon Hunter and Jerry Beavers to be a most competent and delightful project superintendents, along
with the subs that work with him and for them.

Castle has proven to be eager to please both the owner and the architect; they are very cooperative,
responsive to the architect and owner’s needs, honest with their bid prices, fair with their subs, and many
times went way beyond the normal call of duty, noting items that could be changed with little or no extra

cost.

Their project was completed on time, within budget, and without any unneeded delays. Material and
subs were scheduled correctly, they responded promptly and delivered on due dates.

Being said, we at TAM+CZ Architect highly recommend Castle Construction and their employees to
anyone or organization that is anticipating any construction work.

Please feel free to call me if you wish to discuss in depth the work that they did on the McKinley
Elementary School project.

Sincerely,

TAM+CZ, LLP, ARCHITECTS
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William H. Moyfihan, Architect
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